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Association of European Police Colleges
AEPC Conference and Governing Board Meeting 

01-04 September 2021

University of Public Service, Faculty of Law Enforcement

Budapest, Hungary

Dear Colleagues,
Norbert Leitner, President of the Association of European Police Colleges (AEPC) and Dr. Péter Ruzsonyi, Corr. Brig. Gen., Dean of Faculty of Law Enforcement, University of Public Service have the honor to invite you to the AEPC Conference and Governing Board Meeting to be held in Budapest, Hungary. The two events will take place on 1-4 September 2021. The participation at the conference is possible online as well through the MS Teams communication platform (see the attached registration form of the online event). The Governing Board Meeting can be attended only in person.
You are kindly advised to arrive on 1 September 2021 until 6 pm. Please do not book your journey back before 3 September 2021, 3 pm.
We suggest to stay in Verdi Grand Hotel (located close to the university). We have already made preliminary reservations in this hotel, which offers a special discount for the participants of the conference:

· Single Standard Room – 75 EUR/1 person/night including breakfast and all taxes

· Double Room – 85  EUR/2 persons/night including breakfast and all taxes

(Please find attached the registration form of the hotel.)

There is no registration fee for the conference. The cost of meals (lunch and dinner) and transportation within Hungary (from and to the airport, between the venues of the conference) will be payed by the University of Public Service. Travel expenses, insurance and accommodation fees have to be payed by the participants (or the sending organization).
Venue of the event: Ludovika University Campus (1083 Budapest, Ludovika tér 2.) 
Please send the completed and final registration form until 31 July 2021 to the following email address: aepc2021@uni-nke.hu. (Preliminary registration is open until 30 June 2021.)
We are looking forward to welcoming you in Budapest.
Yours sincerely,
    Norbert Leitner




Dr. Péter Ruzsonyi, Corr. Brig. Gen.
President of the AEPC


                   Dean of Faculty of Law Enforcement, UPS
If the COVID-19 situation demands it, the conference and the governing board meeting will be held exclusively online via the Microsoft Teams communication platform.
